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To whom it may concern:

Given the current environment I humbly request that you allow pro se litigants the ability to
electronically file submissions to the court for the safety of their lives and others and to also
provide equitable and fair access.

Sincerely,

Michael Norman

-- 
Michael Norman
Chief Producer
MCN Productions
407.616.2227
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